
Our Heartfelt Thanks 
 

Saturday, March 8, 2008 
 
This past Thursday afternoon, investigators completed their task of gathering 
evidence at the fire scene where our ’07 show was conducted.  Several new 
chapters now begin. 
 
On behalf of all us at the Seattle Street of Dreams, and the related ’07 show 
participants, we wish to acknowledge the extraordinary efforts of all the indi-
viduals and government agencies that mobilized, fought, and took risks fight-
ing the fires at Quinn’s Crossing. 
 
We also thank the Snohomish County Sherriff’s office, FBI, and ATF for all 
of their ongoing efforts to locate, apprehend, and prosecute the perpetrator(s) 
of this crime. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Heller 
President 
Seattle Street of Dreams, Inc. 




